CONSULTATION

The Scottish Ministers welcome comment on the proposal to make the Regulations and in
particular in relation to the bus lane provisions, and would welcome any specific reference to
safety considerations by consultees in support of their comments.

Comments

Edinburgh Airport supports the proposals which we believe will enhance the transport
network of south-east Scotland, and improve access to the west of Edinburgh generally.
We particularly welcome the potential for these proposals to improve access to the airport
by public transport from the north, and as such we support them.




